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	Text1p5: 
	Text2p5: class
newsletter
	Text5p5: mark your calendar
	Text3p5: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap5: Can you believe we are already in the month of May?  Wow, how this year has flown by and certainly was very interesting for all of us.  I look forward to the sunshine, flowers, and the smiles on everyone's faces as we prepare to complete our First Grade Year!
Keep up the great work and never give up!
Families and students are doing an 
exceptional job giving their all! Keep it up!
                    Thank you!
	Text5ap5:       IMPPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
 
 
April 25 though May-SPRING MAP TESTING 
May 6 -Friday- Early Dismissal 11:15am
May 8-Sunday-Happy Mother's Day to all of our Mom's, Grandmother's, Aunt's, Godmother's and all our mother role models
May 30- Monday-NO SCHOOL Memorial Day
June 3-Friday-Last Day of School  
       
      MOVING ON TO SECOND GRADE!! 
               CONGRATULATIONS!
	Text4p5: What we're learning
	Text6p5: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap5: WRITING: Continue writing in the journal, daily oral language, fixing mistakes and proper letter formation. We will focus on 3 sentences or more with correct punctuation/formation/structure
MATH: We will review what was taught this year in preparation for the Spring MAP test.  Addition/subtraction review, time, money, skip counting, numbers to 120, 10 up and 10 down.
READING:  Our units will entail Planting and Growing, Using your Imagination, Standing up for Yourself and oceans.
PHONICS: Our class will create different poems.  We will concentrate on rhyming, sentence formation, nouns, verbs, adjectives, 
inflectional endings and more.
 Science/Social Studies:  Amphibians, Oceans, Sea Otters, maps, community and being green.
	Text6ap5:                   
 
                 Happy 7th Birthday 
             to our friend Cedra
                      on May 11th!
Hope you celebrate this special day with your family and friends!  Keep Smiling Cedra!
 
	Text7p5: contact me
	Text7ap5: Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at anytime via REMIND app or email jternes@ahsd125.org
Thank you for all that you do and for sharing your child with me!


